Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 4:00 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 11/20/2020 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

With the Thanksgiving holiday approaching, | am reflecting on how thankful | am to work amongst such a supportive
family community. | am also very thankful to work alongside such a caring, smart, and committed staff. Know that all of
us at Penny Creek wish you a well deserved restful and enjoyable Thanksgiving holiday.

December Supplies Pick Up Plan:
We adjusted the format for the December Supply Pick Up to allow for a greater window of time for parents to pick up
items. Click HERE to view details on the plan for the December Student Materials Pick Up.

Save the Dates for December's Materials Pick Up!

¢ Monday, November 30

o Kindergarten: McCarthy, Monson, Osmonson
Tuesday, December 1

o First Grade

o Ms. Gleason

o Second Grade
Wednesday, December 2

o Third Grade

o Ms. Ryan

o Fourth Grade
Thursday, December 3

o Fifth Grade

o Ms. Laws and Ms. Peters
Friday, December 4

o Kindergarten: Kyser

Meal Kit Pick Up Date Change

Due to the Thanksgiving break, Food and Nutrition Services will be shifting the meal kit pick-up dates for the next two
weeks. During the week of November 23rd, pick up will be on Tuesday, November 24th. During the week of
November 30th, pick up will be on Thursday, December 3rd. Please click HERE for a meal kit pick up date change
printable calendar.

Transitional Kindergarten

Everett Public Schools is offering Transitional Kindergarten for children who are age eligible and are not currently in an
early learning program. It will focus on foundational academic, social, and self-help skills to jumpstart qualifying students
toward success in school. Students will be screened in December or January and may qualify based on need. Please click
HERE to view the Transitional Kindergarten flyer to view eligibility requirements and for additional information visit
www.everettsd.org/earlylearning.

Have a wonderful weekend!
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Marti Shefveland
Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes
Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES
Click HERE to reserve Library books for pick up next week on Tuesday, November 24 from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.
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